

Name _____

Olympic Inspiration

The 2012 Olympic Games in London was a year for gold. Katie Ledecky, the youngest member of the United States Olympic swim team, took gold in the 800m freestyle. She credits her win, in part, to being inspired by watching Michael Phelps and Missy Franklin win gold.

Katie worked diligently the year prior to the Olympic Games. She balanced training and ninth grade, winning the 800m in two pre-Olympic Games events. Katie gained confidence and speed during training camp prior to the Olympic Games.

During the games, Katie focused her thoughts on world records and the medals her teammates won. She wanted to do well for her country. In an interview,

Katie said watching Phelps and Franklin win was very exciting, but she kept it to herself and “just used it as extra energy.”

During the race, Ledecky got off to a dynamic start and soon was an entire body-length ahead. Phelps summed up the race by commenting that Katie had fun, nearly broke a world record, and won the gold. He felt that was pretty impressive for a fifteen-year-old.

Katie continues to swim and train at swim clubs near her home in Maryland. She recently won the 2013 U.S. Olympic Committee Sportswoman of the Year award. In addition, she has won four gold medals at the World Championships and broken two world records. Some news reports have called Katie a “hometown hero.”

Text Questions

- On which aspect of Katie’s career does this passage focus?
 - her training
 - details of every race she has won
 - her experience at the 2012 Olympic Games in London
 - her hopes and goals for the future
- How did Phelps and Franklin inspire Katie to win gold?
 - They cheered her on during the race.
 - Their wins excited her and gave her extra energy.
 - They helped her during training.
 - They showed her how to have an edge over the competition.
- Which paragraph summarizes Katie’s Olympic Games race?
 - the first paragraph
 - the second paragraph
 - the third paragraph
 - the fourth paragraph
- What does it mean in the second paragraph to say that Katie worked *diligently*?
 - She persevered and kept working.
 - She worked carefully.
 - She made sure everything was done correctly.
 - She studied to learn everything she could about swimming.
- Why might news reporters call Katie a “hometown hero”? In what ways do you agree or disagree with this opinion?
